






























































  

 

  

   

 

ORASCOM CONSTRUCTION LIMITED 

(the Company) 

A meeting of the board of directors of the Company was held on 27 August 2015, at which the 

following business was undertaken: 

(a) The financial statements of the Company for the second quarter and first half of its first 

financial year were approved. 
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